Growing Suburbs Fund

The Growing Suburbs Fund is providing much needed funding to help
interface councils deliver new local infrastructure. The $150 million
investment is making a big difference in the day-to-day lives of outer
suburban families by meeting critical local infrastructure needs for
communities in Melbourne’s diverse and fast-growing outer suburbs.

Marshall Street Recreational Reserve
78 Leonard Street, Tootgarook VIC 3941 ‘
MORNINGTON PENINSULA SHIRE COUNCIL

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
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Funding from the Growing Suburbs Fund will be used to
ne. upgrade and expand the Marshall Street Recreational Reserve in
B i, Tootgarook.
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* An active play ‘kick-a-bout’ space
MORNINGTON PENINSULA * Landscaping, pathways, and a bushland area; and
SHIRE COUNCIL + Car parking.
Mornington Peninsula Shire is located Expected completion: Late 2017
approximately 40kms to the south east Growing Suburbs Fund: $100,000
of Melbourne. It has coastal boundaries Other Contributions: $100,000
of over 190 kilometres and is a
major tourist and retirement area for Other projects in Mornington Peninsula to receive funding from
Melbourne. It is characterised by a mix the 2016/17 Growing Suburbs Fund are:
of urban areas, resort towns, tourist + Changing Places in Mornington ($100,000)
development and rural land. « Emil Madsen Reserve Sports Facilities ($1,011,324)

» Oakridge Recreational Reserve ($150,000)

* Wallaroo Reserve Rejuvenation Activate Spaces Project
($50,000)

« Waterfall Gully Preschool Expansion Project ($283,800)

Victoria in the Future, 2014
http://profile.id.com.au/mornington-peninsula

Read about other Growing Suburbs Fund Projects on
www.localgovernment.vic.gov.au/gsf

For more information regarding this project contact Local Infrastructure, DELWP. ORIA
Email: gsf@delwp.vic.gov.au and Ph: 9948 8551 Sovarmment
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